
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
SOUTH WINDSOR HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, 

March 2, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. via a virtual meeting through WebEx to 

consider an application for Certificate of Appropriateness by Thomas 

Wholley for a garage addition at 1533 Main Street, and an application for 

Certificate of Appropriateness by Gregory C. Neary for construction of a 
house on the interior lot at 1576 Main Street. 

 

Virginia Macro, Chairperson 

Historic District Commission 

 

  


